
CTC working to tag urban lots
The California Tahoe Conservancy began posting property tags
this week to help better identify its lands.

The bright 4 x 6 inch signs featuring the Conservancy logo
will be placed on trees on 1,000 lots in South Lake Tahoe and
Meyers this fall and winter. The Conservancy will employ a
phased approach to sign all 4,700 properties throughout the
California side of the basin in the upcoming years.

In addition to signing properties, the Conservancy conducts
year-round inspection, maintenance, and restoration projects
on its urban lots. This year more than 2,415 properties were
inspected, 63,000 square feet of disturbed area restored, and
33 restoration projects completed.

The  Conservancy  encourages  neighbors  to  notify  them  at
530.542.5580  or  via  email  at  info@tahoe.ca.gov  about  any
issues on these lands.
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